

July 28, 2023

Traci Rogstad Senior Facilities Program Director Renton School District 7812 S 124<sup>th</sup> Street Seattle, Washington 98178

Re: Public Body GC/CM Certification Approval

Dear Director Rogstad:

The Project Review Committee has determined that the **Renton School District** has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10 for public body GC/CM certification. As of **July 27, 2023**, the **Renton School District** is authorized to utilize GC/CM contracting procedures for projects for a period of three years.

The Renton School District's certification will extend through *July 27, 2026*. Please submit your application for recertification to the Project Review Committee at least three months prior to the initial expiration date.

Please contact PRC Admin at (360) 790-8322 or at <u>PRC@des.wa.gov</u> if you have any questions regarding this certification or the dates identified above.

Congratulations on the approval of your application.

Sincerely,

Kyle Twohig, Chair

Project Review Committee

cc:

Jessica Murphy, Vice Chair

**PRC** Archives